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For Immediate Release –November 2011 
 

MVCTC Student’s Design Selected as Ohio’s BPA Pin 
 
Clayton, Ohio – Miami Valley Career Technology Center (MVCTC) student, 

Tyler Diegel (Ansonia), a senior in the Interactive Multimedia program, 

submitted a design for the Ohio Business Professional American (BPA) pin 

contest. There were 51 pins from around the state submitted and voted on by 

Ohio BPA students on November 11 at the State BPA Fall Leadership 

Conference in Columbus. Tyler’s design was chosen as one of the top two in 

Ohio. His design will now be created into a pin that will represent Ohio’s BPA at 

the BPA National Conference in Chicago, Illinois. It is a tradition that each state 

brings pins to the National BPA Conference to trade among the states. This is 

the first time that MVCTC has had a student’s design selected to be reproduced 

as Ohio’s pin. 

 

For more information about how MVCTC is preparing high school and adult 

students for jobs now, visit www.mvctc.com.  
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Photo: Tyler Diegel (Ansonia), a senior in the MVCTC Interactive Multimedia 

program, had his design selected to be created into a pin to represent Ohio BPA 

at the National Conference in Chicago this spring. 


